
 

 

Passing of Our Beloved Brother, Henry Gabon 
 
Drissa Kone 
September 15, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

On Thursday, September 14th, Rose Cho's younger brother, Henry Gabon passed into the Spirit 

World. He had a heart attack a few weeks ago and has been in the hospital. Rose will be leaving for the 

Philippines next week and will be gone for about a month. 

 

Brothers and sisters, let's all unite together in heart and offer our support to Rose and her beloved brother 

Henry by praying for them and their families who are going through a crucial time at this moment. Let's 

all pray for Henry's smooth transition to the Spirit World. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


